
Minister Dacic extends a message of condolences to his French counterpart following the terrorist attack in Paris
Saturday, 14 November 2015.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica
Dacicsent a message of condolences to his French counterpart Laurent Fabius after the Paris
terrorist attack.
  
"We were both horrified and devastated by the news of the string of terrorist attacks that left in
its wake many innocent victims in Paris. This was an attack against all of us, against the
attainments of the modern society. Serbia remains unflinchingly dedicated to defending peace,
the goal that obliges the whole international community to join forces in the struggle against
extremism and insanity.

Please accept, at these difficult times, the expressions of the most heartfelt condolences by the
people of Serbia, who deeply sympathize and grieve over your fellow residents who have lost
their loved ones", reads the message of condolences conveyed by Serbian Foreign Minister
Ivica Dacic.
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